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 The william pears 

Group of 

Companies Ltd

OBJEMAIL2016/4427/P 22/09/2016  16:32:30 We wish to object to the proposed rear balconies. Permission has already been given for an additional 

storey. The addition of balconies at every level would have a very significant impact on the visual 

amenity of the left land side of Clive house as they would over-look the offices. The provision of 

outside space would also be a significant departure from the relative quiet of the enclosed space of 

Martys Yard and would set an unacceptable precedent. The balconies would in our view be a 

significant over-development , especially considering the permission already granted for an additional 

storey.
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